
 

  
 

                                                                                            
                                                                                                     
                                                                                           info@highwaysengland.co.uk  
                                                                                                           Tel: 0300 123 5000 
                                                                                                                       9 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
Re: A5/M42 combined maintenance work 
 
We recently wrote to you advising of our upcoming maintenance work along the 
A5/M42, near Tamworth.  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, our planned maintenance work will not start on 
Monday 12 July. We believe our work will now start on Monday 19 July. We still plan to 
deliver the work within the agreed timeframes following consultations with local 
businesses, including dates and times.  
 
We’ll write to you again with further information regarding our work next week.  
 
I’d also like to apologise for any additional inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Ryan Davies                                
Project Manager 
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